PCMS Foundation 
Board of Directors Summary of Actions
January 24, 2018
Attendance: Fran Bartel (Foundation Co-Chair), Allegra Johnson (Guest), Ellen Etheridge (Finance Committee Director), Jeanne Sacks (Recording Secretary), Amanda Becker (Regulatory Committee Director), Leslie Robertson (6th grade Teacher Representative), Kris Mamaghani (Treasurer), Jennifer Fenmore (Financial Secretary), Mandy Sandrock (Facilities Committee Director), Julia LeDoyen (Academic Committee Director), Damarcus Henley (7th grade Teacher Representative), Ashley Thurman (8th grade Teacher Representative), Gregory Jay (Community Member), Mr. Heptinstall (Principal), Jenny Schiff (guest/teacher), Tim Ryan (guest/STEM coordinator).
Co-Chair Replacement

By unanimous vote following motion by A. Becker and second by J. Sacks, the Foundation Board voted to elect Gregory Jay as Co-Chair to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of A. Johnson for the balance of her term for the 2017-18 school year.

Approval of November and December 2017 Meeting Minutes

By unanimous vote following motion by G. Jay and second by E. Etheridge, the Foundation Board voted to approve the minutes from the November 16, 2017 meeting.

By unanimous vote following motion by E. Etheridge and second by G. Jay, the Foundation Board voted to approve the minutes from the December 14, 2017 meeting.

Teacher Grants

By unanimous vote following motion by E. Etheridge and second by G. Jay, the Foundation Board voted to DENY the grant submitted by Ms. McCartha, Quiz Bowl Team Advisor, for Fifteen Hundred Dollars ($1500) to attend the May 2018 National Competition in Chicago, Illinois, because it included hotel costs for the team.
Technology Maintenance Fund

By unanimous vote following motion by E. Etheridge and second by A. Becker, the Foundation Board voted that teachers may request to be reimbursed, after receiving prior approval by the Finance Committee via grant request with two (2) quotes, for one (1) item on the attached list during the balance of the 2017-18 school year.
Check-signing Authority and Criminal Background Checks

By unanimous vote following motion by K. Mamaghani and second by A. Becker, the Foundation Board voted to grant check-signing authority to the Foundation Co-Chair who oversees the Finance Committee and the Treasurer and to require a criminal background check from each such individual be presented to the Board by August 1st each year (immediately this year); the cost of the background check to be paid for by the Foundation.

Approved Technology Maintenance Fund Items
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